From: <Corey>, Jana <JRCj e.com>

Date: Tuesday, November 3, 2015 at 10:22 AM
To: John Gioia <john.gioia@bos.cccounty.us>
Cc: "Bert, Alicia" <AABk e.com>, "Gambelin, Papia" <PBG4 e.com>, "Silcox, Cal" <C5S)J e.com>
Subject: FW: EV Ordinance :

John,

Please see the statement below. I hope this is sufficient for your needs. | needed broader review internally before |
could say more...

Good luck!

Jana

PG&E supports the new statewide Green Building Code standards to increase access for EV drivers and EV charging
facilities. Although PG&E has not taken a formal position on Contra Costa County’s implementation of the statewide
EV standards, PG&E generally supports Contra Costa County’s efforts to increase access to electric vehicle charging in
multi-unit dwellings and commercial buildings. With one of the strongest levels of EV adoption in California, the
County is taking important steps now to prepare for widespread transportation electrification. Adoption of the
statewide Green Building Code EV standards will help progress California toward the Governor’s zero-emission
vehicle goals, and more generally increase awareness and access to EVs for all of the county’s residents and visitors.



